

DEPTFORD PARK PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

Friday 26th November 2021

Time has just flown by and we have just a few days of November left! Assessment week was this week in school and the children did us proud by working so hard and trying their very best as they reflect on what they have been learning about. We hope you found your parents' meeting useful in understanding your child's progress. We have lots of fun things planned for December so watch this space... Have a restful and enjoyable weekend!

School Council Bake Sale!

Don't forget, we are raising funds for our playground resources and we need your help!

Please donate cakes/biscuits if you can and bring 50p, £1 or £2 to buy something on the day of your bake sale!

Bake sales will take place in school time on the following days:

Thursday 2nd December – Years 5+6 Thursday 9th December – Years 3+4 Thursday 16th December – Years 1,2 and Reception

Thank you!

Safeguarding

As you are aware, Evelyn Street is undergoing extensive change at the moment in terms of layout, and there are lots of roadworks. Please take time to speak to your child about this and crossing in a safe place. Please also speak to them about looking out for all bikes.

Thank you.

Term Dates

Friday 17th December ~ Last Day of the Autumn Term

Monday 20th December ~ Monday 3rd January ~ Holiday

Tuesday 4th January ~ Inset Day

Wednesday 5th January ~ Children return to school

Get ready for Christmas Jumper day on Friday 10th December

Wear a Christmas jumper or your own clothes for a donation for the charity, Save the Children



A big thank you!

We raised £320.87

For children in need



Reminder:

Music

Lewisham Music Services are offering some wonderful outside school activities please click the link to explore all they have to Offer.

https://www.lewishammusic.org/ learn-with-us/live-voices-fellowship/ https://www.lewishammusic.org/ learn-with-us/saturday-music-centre/

Dates for your December Diary

This year, we will celebrate a little differently once more, to keep our school community safe. Here are some of the exciting things happening in school:

10th December—Christmas Jumper Day

14th December ~ Elf visit EYFS & KS1

15th December ~ Christmas Lunch

16th December ~ Whole school Pantomime

17th December ~ Pod Parties



Attendance

We will continue to monitor attendance very carefully and remind you that holidays **should not** be taken during term time.

The best attendance so far this academic year are:

1st ~ Quartz 2nd ~ Opal 3rd ~ Emerald

Well done!

Medical Appointments

Please try to keep medical appointment especially routine eye tests to either weekends or after school. Thank you

Thank you to everyone who purchased one of the children's Christmas designs (mugs, calendars or gift labels) we raised £87 which we put towards the virtual pantomime on the 16th.

A copy of this newsletter can also be downloaded from the school website: www.deptfordpark.lewisham.sch.uk

Also follow us on twiter@deptfordpark or download our free app